
Mrs. Esther Bodossian 
98-01 67th Ave. 
Forest H11lst N.Y. 11374 

Dear Mrs. Bodossian: 

March 18, 1975 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship 
of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Our recei t No. 20624 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibash1an 
Office of the Primate 


